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Northwest Indiana Business Quarterly - "Black And
Blue Over Purple"
April 30, 2015 South Bend

Jerry Lutkus of the South Bend office authored an article for the
Northwest Indiana Business Quarterly, which was published on April 30.
Jerry's article, "Black and Blue Over Purple," discusses the NLRB's
decision on email systems and why it may trouble employers.
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